10/7/2015 12:24:19 PM
FW: Dr Sutton - Restoration of Hospital Function

Austin,

Below is an email from Dr. Sutton regarding the depletion of sterilized instruments.
Dr. Sutton: 803-606-6297

Thank you,
Katherine

From: J3P [mailto:j3p@aol.com]

Sent: Wednesday, October 07, 2015 11:35 AM

To: Veldran, Katherine

Subject: Dr Sutton - Restoration of Hospital Function

Ms Veldran

| am hoping to develop a meeting to develop a best practice plan to develop a Flood water recovery
plan in bringing our local hospitals back on line. While we can still care for patients in the hospital, our
preflood sterilized instruments will be depleted by emergencies soon. It may take some time to get
the water system back on line. | suggest that we coordinate a meeting to share solution ideas
between hospitals and agencies. | think the Govenor's office is an ideal coordinating body to get us
started. My thoughts ( not all inclusive) would include hospital representatives from all our local
Hospitals, DHEC, DOT,legal, Infectious Disease, and anyone else interested. | have not been able to
find a system that has already been outlined and this group could really help our systems locally as
well as others who may experience these problems in the future.

Local hospitals
Hospital Association
DHEC

DOT

Infectious Disease
Legal Expert
?Army Corp

| know there are others | am not thinking of. But we can all share ideas and solutions and come up
with best practices. Thanks from my patients for any help.

John Sutton Ill MD
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Sent from my iPhone



